
 

Brass Workshop Day 29th September 2019  

   

                                               
Brass Workshop with the White River Brass 

Fairfield Primary School, Cockermouth, 29th September 2019 from 10.00am – 4.30pm 

 

 

You are invited to attend a FREE brass workshop day in Cockermouth which will be a great opportunity to meet and play 

with others, receive expert guidance and have fun! Two local groups – Cockermouth Mechanics and Cockermouth 

Apprentice bands – will be acting as hosts for the day supported by Cumbria Music Hub.   

 

Supervision and break/lunch arrangements: Please bring a packed lunch 

 

Emergency contact on the day: Alexandra Kenyon 07807844096 

 

 

Players of all abilities on any brass instrument are welcome.  Please complete and return the application form to: Brian 

Yates (overture@durhammusic.co.uk) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Brass Workshop Day 29th September 2019  

   

 

Hosted by Cockermouth Mechanics Band 
Name  

 

Date of birth  Male/Female 

Address  
 

Postcode  Tel. No.  

Emergency Contact (must be 
available during sessions) 

Contact Name: Contact number: 

Email (parent)  

School  
 

Instrument (principal)  
 

Standard 
Grade: 

 Instrumental music teacher: 

Please give details of any special 
needs, illnesses or allergies we 
should know about. 

 

I would like my child to attend the workshop day  
Parent/Guardian signature:    
 

Date: 
 

Please return application form to Brian Yates (overture@durhammusic.co.uk)by Thursday 26th September 
2019 
 
Any personal information provided will be held as hard copy by Jane Hunter - (Band appointed Safeguarding 
Officer) and Alexandra Kenyon (Cumbria Music Hub) for the purposes of this event and will be destroyed 
thereafter. Only a child’s name will be inputted into a computer to produce a register of attendance.  
 
 


